
 
 
 
December 19, 2018 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2018-0305 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – Change in Contact Information 
 
On December 14, 2018 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“EGD”) and Union Gas Limited 
(“Union”) filed an application seeking approval for rates effective January 1, 2019 pursuant to 
the OEB’s EB-2017-0306/EB-2017-0307 Decision. EGD and Union will amalgamate effective 
January 1, 2019 to become Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”). 
 
This letter is to notify you of a change in contact information for Enbridge Gas’s counsel in this 
proceeding to the following: 
 
Crawford Smith 
Lax O'Sullivan Lisus Gottlieb LLP 
Suite 2750, 145 King St W 
Toronto ON  M5H 1J8 
Phone:  (416) 598-8648 
Email:  csmith@lolg.ca 
 
 
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at 519-436-5334. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: Mark Kitchen, Union 
 Crawford Smith, Lax O'Sullivan Lisus Gottlieb 
 Khalil Viraney, OEB 
  
 

mailto:csmith@lolg.ca

